
Our Lady of Guadalupe Roman Catholic Church 
5194 Cold Spring Creamery Road 

Doylestown PA  18902 

Phone: (267) 247-5374 Fax: (267) 247-5402 

www.olguadalupe.org 
 

 

Dear PREP families, 

 Thank you, as always, for supporting our PREP program. We are already looking forward to next year, 

and are excited to journey with you and your families. The table below outlines our tuition costs for the 2025-

2026 PREP year:  

Number of  

Children 

enrolling 

Tuition paid in full 

by August 1, 2025 

 

Tuition paid in full 

on or after 

August 1, 2025 

 

1 $250.00 $350.00 

2 $465.00 $565.00 

                  3 $675.00 $775.00 

** If your child is receiving a sacrament this year (2nd and/or 8th grade), there is a Sacramental Fee as well, which 

assists in incidental expenses which include retreats, robes and supplies. This fee is $100 per child in a sacrament year.  

 

PREP Grades 1, 3, 4, 5, 6 will be held on Monday and Tuesday evenings from 6:15pm-7:30pm at Cold 

Spring Elementary School.   

• PREP Grade 2 will be held on Monday or Tuesday evenings from 6:15pm-7:30pm in the Holy 

Family Lobby. 

 

• PREP Grade 7 will be held on Monday evenings only from 6:15pm-7:30pm in the Saint John 

XXIII Social Hall. 

 

• PREP Grade 8 will be held on Tuesday evenings only from 6:15pm-7:30pm in the Saint John 

XXIII Social Hall.  
 

 

 Tuition reimbursements for the amount of $250 are available for teachers, co-teachers, assistants and hall 

monitors. If you are interested in volunteering please call me. No experience is necessary—we will provide you 

with the necessary materials and guidance. 

 

 Again, thank you for your support and for making your children’s religious education a priority. I look 

forward to a new and exciting year! 

     Sincerely, 

 

Joanna Huckel 

Joanna Huckel 
PREP Secretary 

267-247-5374 

http://www.olguadalupe.org/

